
 
 

 

Notification of Committee Poll No. 9 Results 

 
TO:  Members of the Committee on House Administration 

FROM: Chairperson Zoe Lofgren 

DATE: April 13, 2022 

RE: Committee Approval of Committee Consultant Contract Agreement 

 

This is to inform you that the Committee has approved the following matter before 

it: 

Committee Consultant Contract Agreement: Agreement between the 

Committee on House Administration and the Consultant, Gineen Breeso, to 

assist the Republican Members of the Committee with issues related to 

election law and policy matters within the Committee’s jurisdiction.  

 

For: Lofgren, Raskin, Butterfield, Aguilar, Leger Fernandez, Davis, 

Loudermilk, Steil  
 Not Voting: Scanlon  
 

Approval was based upon a poll of the Committee Members conducted April 7, 2022, 

through April 11, 2022, a majority of the Committee approving adoption of the 

contract.  
 

 


